
Warner Agricultural Commission approved minutes from the January 8th, 

2024 meeting. 

 

 

• Members discussed the minutes from the December 11th, 2023 
meeting. A motion was made to approve the minutes with changes, 
and it was unanimously approved. 
 

• Members discussed the Agricultural Commission partnering with 
the Warner Historical Society to host an event in April of 2024. 
Rebecca Courser from the Warner Historical Society was present, 
and we discussed having her speak about the history of agriculture 
in Warner. The proposed date is April 6th, 2024, and the location will 
be Warner Town Hall. 

 
• Members discussed having the Agricultural Commission sending a 

written recommendation to the Warner Planning Board regarding 
the rewrite of the Housing Chapter within the Warner Master Plan. 

 
• Communications and or public comment: None. 

 
• Meeting adjourned at 7:51pm.  


